
 
 

Welcome to First Grade! 
 

Hello! I am Mrs. Thomas.  I am thrilled to be your first 
grade teacher! I am so excited that you will be in my 
class this year. I am looking forward to meeting you. I 
hope that you have enjoyed your summer vacation, 
and you are ready for a year of learning together. 

First grade is a lot of fun, and we are going to have a 
great time. You will learn many new and exciting 

things and make new friends.  

The first day of school is a full day. Please 
remember to bring a healthy snack and lunch, or 
money for lunch. Make sure your lunch and snack 

are in separate bags and are labeled with your 
name. I can’t wait to see you on  

Thursday, August 26th! 
 

Love, 
Mrs. Thomas 

 
         


